
February 23, 2018 

Explanation regarding REACH 

Dear Customer, 

You are purchasing exclusively electrical or electromechanical, non-chemical products from us.  With these 
products we are, in terms of REACh (1907/2006/EC), a so-called “downstream” user.  We are therefore 
neither subject to mandatory registration, nor obligated to compile safety data sheets.  Products purchased 
by you ought, under normal intended use, not release substances. 

Our products do not contain residual hazardous substances originating from our production process. 

We have asked our suppliers to confirm the legal regulations especially concerning hazardous substances 
remaining in our products (e.g. REACh Annex XVII).   As we didn’t receive negative answers we assume that 
our suppliers are compliant with legal regulations. 

In consideration of the actual candidate list (https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table) and the information from 
our suppliers we can exclude the existing of SVHC (Substances of Very High Concern) in a concentration 
above 0.1% weight by weight in our articles.  If this should be the case in the future, we will naturally provide 
information, in accordance with our obligations according to §33 of the REACh regulations, about the 
existence of the substances concerned 

Best Regards, 

Stuart Siegel Stacie Maynard 
Director, Engineer Director, Operations 

https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table

